
Recreation Minutes November 1, 2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:56pm 

 

In attendance:  Al Jones, Mike Curtin,Mike Moran ,Tom Kane and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes 10/18/10 approved 

 

Check with Burgess Elementary School Worcester Sharks on vacation week in February? 

If not the Recreation department would sponsor a trip  

 

Team Funding Request are out   Field Request will be mailed once the requests are in the office 

hopefully that will encourage people to get there information back on time and the Board will 

schedule a meeting with all leagues to finalize 2011 Field Use. 

 

Mike Curtin and Mike Moran will place the ice rink up on November 13
th
 @ 2PM  on the tennis 

courts at the rec. Sandbags will be placed around the sides and cinder blocks will be used for 

steps into the rink   We have plenty of carpet to cover the blocks as not to damage skates. 

 

Lynne will decorate a tree on behalf of the Rec for the Winter Tree Scavenger Hunt We will use 

beach balls from the summer concert series to decorate 

 

 

A tentative date of Friday February 18 th for our Fire and Ice night at the Recreation area  (of 

course weather permitting) 

 

The Recreation committee is on board with placing recycling containers down at the Recreation 

Area/ Town Common for recycling Plastic/Cans.  At this time we do not have any money in our 

budget for the additional bins  Lynne will check to see if Board of Health would have grant $ for 

these expenditures 

 

The Recreation Committee would like to place the handicap table on a pad at the Town Common 

along with a recycling bin so it may be secured.  

 

 

Next meeting, Monday, November 22, 2010 @5:30pm 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:45 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


